HB 730 -- HUNTER SAFETY REQUIREMENTS

SPONSOR: Schroer

This bill exempts all current and honorably discharged military
personnel and law enforcement officers who are eligible for a
hunting permit or license issued by the Department of Conservation

from any hunter education and safety training regquirements.

This bill is similar to HB 672 (2017).



